
100 yearyear
Recreation

Thursday the 23  of Octoberrd

Week 2 term 4

In 1925, this photo was taken of the staff and students of Strathalbyn High School. 
100 years later, we are recreating it, but with all of the EFS staff and students 

to show the growth of our incredible community!

More info to come
Week 1 Term 4! 🙂
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